
February 08, 2023  
  

To  
BSE LIMITED  
Dept. of Corporate Services  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
25th Floor,  
Dalal Street,   
Mumbai – 400001 
 

Scrip Code:500159 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub.: Outcome of Board Meeting held on February 08, 2023 and submission of Un-audited Financial 
Results (Standalone and Consolidated) for the quarter and nine months ended December 31, 2022.  
 

We hereby inform you that the Board of Directors of the Company at their Meeting held today have, inter alia, 
considered and approved and taken on record the following: 
 

1. The Un-audited (Standalone and Consolidated) Financial Results for the quarter and nine months ended 
December 31, 2022, along with the Limited Review Report, issued by the Statutory Auditors of the Company. 
A copy of the same is enclosed herewith. 
 

 

2. Various other approvals and noting's related to and required in the normal course of business were taken on 
record by the Board.  

  

 The above information will be available on the website of the Company at www.metrogloballimited.com. The 
Board Meeting commenced at 3:30 p.m. and concluded at 5.00 p.m.  

 
You are requested to take the above on your record.  
 

 Thanking you, 
 For, Metroglobal Limited 
 

 
  Bharat Patel   

                 Company Secretary 
      ACS:32835 

      
                 Encl: aa 
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